Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Green, James [JGreen@haleyaldrich.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 2:01 PM
To: jrigter@Ipfire.org

Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 3000 Busch, Pleasanton, UST exposure
Hi John,

We'll be exposing the top of the UST this Friday, December 6. We’'ll begin around 8:00 AM. As you and | discussed, we’ll
first pump off some of the liquid contents of the UST, using a peristaltic pump, to avoid any accidental spillage due to
heating and expansion. We’'ll then carefully expose the top of the tank in order to evaluate how to remove the gravel
and other tank contents. We’ll then vent the tank using a PVC riser, and re-cover the tank pending removal, which will
be next week. | would anticipate the tank should be fully exposed by around 10:00 or so.

Dillard was listed on the UST closure plan as the transporter. However, we’re now using PSC. The reason for this is they
have a water knife with which they can cut the UST as needed in order to remove that gravel. We'll most likely also be
able to transport the UST to a more local destination, such as ECl in Richmond.

As soon as we expose the tank and know the ultimate destination, I'll modify the Closure Plan to reflect the change in
transporter and any other changes, such as disposal site of the UST and other plan changes made on the basis of what
we find when we expose the UST.

Will we see you out there on Friday?

Jim Green

Senior Project Manager
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